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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Vision and Values 
Our school community consultation to refresh our shared vision and values is now complete.  We 
received a fantastic response from all our pupils, parents, staff and partners.  Many thanks to 
everyone who got involved in this whole school consultation process. 
 
I was delighted to launch our new vision and values at our annual Prize Giving Ceremony earlier 
this month. 
 
Our new shared vision and values from August 2018 will be: 
 
Vision:  ‘Aspire to be our best’ 
  To empower learners with the skills to succeed and realise their true potential. 
Values: Respect   │   Honesty   │   Ambition   │   Resilience   │   Equity 
 
 
Key dates 
School closes   Thursday, 28th June at 1pm 
SQA results  Tuesday, 7th August 
Pupils Return  Thursday, 16th August 
 
As we reach the end of our summer term, I would like to thank all of our hardworking, dedicated 
staff and pupils as well as you, the parents and carers, who continue to support us to provide the 
best for your sons and daughters. 
 
I would like to wish all pupils, staff, parents and carers a safe healthy and happy summer break.  
We look forward to working with you next session and to welcoming pupils back in full uniform, for 
the smartest ever start to the new session on Thursdays 16th August at 8.45am. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Richard McGowan 
Head Teacher 


